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GORE HILL COUNTY WATER DISTRICT

) 4503 62" Ave SW
Great Falls, MT 59404

(406) 761-6528

gorehillwater@gmail.com

October 5, 2022

Sandie Koenig, PE

Department of Environmental Quality
State Revolving Fund

PO Box 200901

Helena, MT 59620-0901

RE: Gore Hill Water Project
Dear Sandie:
We have considered the bid proposals submitted on August 18, 2022, and based on our
Engineer's recommendation, the District Board voted at our September 13, 2022 Board
meeting to award the contract for each bid schedule as listed below:
Schedule 1 — New Wells — Wadsworth Builders - $1,227,870
Schedule 2 — Concrete Tank Lining — Maguire Iron - $219,200
Schedule 3 — Polyphosphate Feed System — MJD Contracting - $67,000
We are requesting your concurrence of the award.
Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

O —

David Schuler, District President
Gore Hill County Water District



